LEGAL PUBLIC NOTICE	

Proposal to Close Two Highway-Rail Grade Crossings in Grays Harbor County.
 
Puget Sound and Pacific Railroad has filed petitions with the Utilities and Transportation Commission to close two railroad crossings. The crossings are located at: 

North 17th Street		UTC Reference No. TR-110162
Hewitt Street			UTC Reference No. TR-110157

Puget Sound and Pacific Railroad also filed three petitions to close the North 2nd Street (UTC Reference No. TR-110159), North 5th Street (UTC Reference No. TR-110160) and North 10th Street (UTC Reference No. TR-110161) crossings in Elma. The proposal to close the North 17th Street crossing may have an impact on the nearby Elma crossings, so you may also consider commenting on these petitions, as well.

If you would like to comment on these petitions, e-mail your comments to comments@utc.wa.gov or send your written comments to:

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Utilities & Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please include our reference numbers in your comments. You must submit your comments by March 25, 2011. If you have questions about the proposed petition, call John Cupp at (360) 664-1113 or send him an e-mail at jcupp@utc.wa.gov.
